Good afternoon everyone,

I wanted to bring your attention to a new offering for young people in Maine.  The Maine Parent Federation in partnership with the Maine DOE has developed a first ever virtual support group for middle school aged students with disabilities. The link to the flyer can be found here.

This is a webinar by George Sugai discussing MTSS/PBIS/trauma informed approaches as teachers, children and families prepare to reenter schools. It is EXCELLENT.

Conversation with George Sugai (National PBIS leader)
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZwnyRvfzetw&feature=youtu.be

Tomorrow we will have two meetings for administrators. At 10am we will meet with school psychologists to provide further guidance around frequently asked questions and begin our conversation in regard to understanding evaluation during the COVID-19 Pandemic.  At noon we will meet to do an initial training on the local entitlement application.

We hope to see you soon!

Erin and the Special Services Team.

______________________
Erin Frazier
(she/her/hers)
State Director of Special Services Birth to 20
Maine Department of Education
23 State House Station
Augusta, ME 04333-0023
207-624-6713
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